

## **Graduate Council**

March 15, 2018

Dylan Rodriguez, Chair To:

Riverside Division

From: Christiane Weirauch, Chair

**Graduate Council** 

[Campus Review] Change to Campus Guidelines: Proposed Changes to Re:

Committee on Courses General Rules & Policies Governing Courses of

Instruction

The Graduate Council reviewed the proposed changes to the Committee on Courses General Rules and Policies Governing Courses of Instruction at their March 15, 2018 meeting. The Council found no issues with the proposed revisions and voted in favor of the proposal.